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Autumn 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I can’t believe I am writing to you at the end of the first half-term! It has absolutely flown by and it’s no won-
der, when you think about all the amazing opportunities the children have had and the fantastic activities 
they have had the chance to take part in: Beach visits, sporting events, the Oyster Festival, non-uniform 
day for Cafod, harvest mass, book fair…the list goes on. You’ll see some of those brilliant things in this 
newsletter. And the next half term is looking even busier! 
 

What the newsletter can't fully capture is the character that makes the heart of the school. Those times 
when someone has put their arm around a friend who’s sad, or invited someone new into their game, when 
someone helped without being asked, or said thank you for kindness shown to them. It can’t show photos 
of children making new friends, or smashing a maths problem that they used to find tricky, or a group sing-
ing together on the playground over lunch. It doesn’t show you those things, but those are the things that 
make St. Mary’s so special. 
 

I am very, very proud of all the achievements this half term. It’s a special joy to me to see how positively 
everyone participates in the Catholic life of the school. Our Gospel Values are lived by our pupils every day 
and it’s a privilege to see that. 
 

I would also like to extend my thanks to you as parents and carers for the open-hearted way in which you 
have welcomed me into your school. The conversations on the gate, and the messages of support that I 
have received have been humbling and I am so, so grateful. I hope you have felt included. The staff team 
here are all working so hard to build the school and to respond to the things you have identified as needing 
to be improved. So huge thanks to them as well. 
 

In this newsletter, you will see the dates for the next half term, including our first-ever whole school mass 
at the church and our return to evening carol concerts, as well as details of the infant nativity, a cinema vis-
it and all the other wonderful things that Christmas brings. We are looking forward to sharing all these 
things with the school community. 
 

Have a great half term break and see you on the other side! 
 

Mr Moran 

Dates to Remember 

Mon 23rd-Fri 27th HALF TERM 

Wednesday 25th 7pm FHC Meeting St Mary’s Church 

Mon 30th INSET DAY 

November 

Wednesday 1st Whole School Mass, St Mary’s Church 

Thursday 2nd 9.30-11.00am Stay and Play 

Tuesday 7th Family/Parenting Worker Drop in 1-3pm 

Thursday 9th Open Day 2024 Starters (Fully Booked) 

Friday 17th Open Day  2024 Starters (Fully Booked) 

Fri 17th Children in Need 

Mon 20th & Tues 21st Parent Meetings 

Tuesday 21st Open Morning  2024 Starters (Bookable) 

Friday 24th Bake Off! 

Saturday 25th & Sunday 26th Youth Mass 

December 

Friday 8th Carol Concert St Mary’s Church 

Monday 11th & Tuesday 12th Infants Nativity Play 

Friday 15th Cinema Trip (Whole School) 

Monday 18th Rock Steady Concert 

Wednesday 20th December -3rd January  

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 

Well done to the school football team for their 
outstanding representation at Falmouth School's 
football festival, making us all immensely proud. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IF your child is absent please call 

our automated absence line on 

01326 314540 before 9am. 

Messages can be left at any time 

before school starts. 

Please do not message on Dojo or 

email as it will delay reporting and 

may mean us making unnecessary 

calls to you. 

 

Special Educational Needs Support  

 

 

 

Every Thursday from 2.15-3.15 Mrs Titheridge will be holding  

her SENCO sessions.  

Parents are welcome to discuss accessing SEN support and Mrs Titheridge will be  

happy to answer any of your SEN questions. 

To book please contact Mrs Titheridge at:- 

senco@st-marys-fal.cornwall.sch.uk   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Mini Vinnies are making a difference.  

Lacey, one of our Mini Vinnies said whilst litter picking at the 
Boslowick shops,  

“ We are taking a small step to change the world!” 

We collected 12kg of rubbish. 

Well done to our Mini Vinnies.  

Look out for them around school, wearing their new badges 
with pride. 

We are so proud of you,  

From Mrs Mills and Mrs Shailes 

Dear Parents,  

Have you ordered your school  photos yet? A polite 
reminder that the closing date for free delivery back 

to school is
  
Tuesday 31

st
 October 2023.  Order 

through the Tempest website using your unique link 
or visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk   

If you need any assistance in ordering your photos, 

feel free to contact Tempest on 01736 751555 

(option 3).  

Many thanks 

http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk




 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a very successful Stay and Play session on Wednesday 18th and we were delighted to meet new parents with their 
little ones as well as some familiar faces!  

If you have a child who is  due to start school in September 2024 our next Stay and Play session is on Thursday November 
2nd. Please spread the word to any other parents who may be  

interested, we would love to meet them! 

We also have a few spaces on our open morning on  

Tuesday 21st November. 

Please book via the school office for both  

Stay and Play and the school tour:- 

administrator@st-marys-fal.cornwall.sch.uk  or 01326 314540 

Year 3 embarked on an exciting excursion to the seaside. While at the 
beach, they engaged in the construction of bridges and the creation of pic-
turesque drawings illustrating the horizon. This activity served as a valua-

ble aid in their preparation for recount writing the following day. 

 

 

 

We’ve already raised:- 

£53.20 Macmillan Coffee Morning 

£143.52 CAFOD 

Thank you so much for your support and generosity! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     A BIG St Mary’s welcome to our new PTA!!! 

If you would like to contact the PTA their class reps are listed below:- 

Reception Class Jodie Ralph 

Class 1 Lisa Head 

Class 2 Emma Richardson 

Class 3 Steph Metcalf & Kelly Ingleby 

Class 4 Shenah Rose & Lisa Head 

Class 5 Sue Ongley & Lisa Jenkin 

Class 6 Kelly Laloe 

The PTA can also be messaged via Dojo. 


